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Dear parents, 

Fourth Year Leadership Day Friday 16 June 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be holding a leadership day for all Fourth Year 
students on Friday 16 June. This will be held at school and the students will be off timetable 
between 9am and 4pm. Students will participate in a variety of different activities, run by 
Abingdon staff and more senior students, aimed at testing and developing their leadership 
potential. 

Students will need to wear sports kit and bring waterproof jackets in case we experience bad 
weather. 

Here at Abingdon, there are a vast array of different leadership opportunities available for 
students of all ages, giving them the chance to develop a multitude of important life skills. 
Feedback obtained from a student survey earlier this academic year has helped to shape my 
planning for this event, and I hope it will give even more of our students the confidence to step 
up and take the lead. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Eleanor Kaye 
Assistant Director of the Other Half 


